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Comments: I am strongly against any reduction in snowmachine access of the Chugach National Forest. Current

regulations prohibit damage while snow level is insufficient to protect the environment from motorized use.

Please keep these locations open for current and future generation motorized winter use. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Stephen R. Nemethy III

 


